
 

   

Dear dissecto GmbH,  

  
With this letter, we want to thank you for your efforts to responsibly disclose vulnerabilities. We are 

particularly grateful for your support and recognize that you were able to identify and report the 

vulnerabilities precisely. 

Proactive identification of vulnerabilities is essential to protect the vehicles and data of our customers. 

The competence to detect and report such security vulnerabilities is an important skill to have in the 

security industry. We are happy to work with the security community and encouraged that you, as part of 

this community, contributed to the security of these assets. 

We experience you as a valuable and professional partner. Taking this opportunity, we would like to 

emphasize that we highly appreciate your profound know-how, expertise and the effort you have put to 

help further secure our vehicles. 

We hope you accept this letter as our appreciation for your work. We are all in this together and your 

cooperation and expertise is highly acknowledged. 

 
With warmest regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Adi Ofek       Daniel Eitler 
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